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Hello, 
I am writing to express my concerns over the proposed Newark Project. I am not gifted with 
words, but please, please do some serious research on this proposal. The first item that 
concerns me is the projected astrnnomical use of water PER DAY, ALLDAY for 5 YEARS!! 
5 YEARS! My husband and I will be moving out to that area to our retirement home in the 
next few months. Is this what we bargained for in our plans? NO ! What is going to happen 
to our aquafir?? Talk about a honendous waste of a major impo1iant resource! I hope and 
pray that the Forest Service does their job and remembers why they are in existence. To 
protect our beautiful natural resources. They will be cutting down trees, building a road and 
building at least 39 drill pads! NO! And you know that this will just be the staii of it. Once 
they get their foot in the door, the drilling and exploration could just explode. This is NOT 
what I want ai·ound my retirement home. Not to mention how it will affect French Creek and 
all of the wildlife that live around us. 
Please, please remember the beauty and peacefulness of this ai·ea and the need to protect our 
water supply from non-sensical waste. 
I appreciate your attention in this ai·ea and ask for your reseai·ch and consideration. 
I am looking fo1ward to retiring out in that ai·ea and hope and pray that this proposal does not 
go through. Thank you! 

Respectfully, 
Annette Peterson 

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 




